Lo} os

. Sincerely,
\ ‘-‘ " ™
i ‘ | /

March 8, 2022 -

Dennis Ferraro

Director of Student Services
Keiser University

5600 Lake Underhill Rd
Orlando, FL 32807

Dear Mr. Ferraro:

It is a pleasure to write a letter of support for Keiser University. Feed & Fortify Community Organization has partnered
with Keiser University with business organizations and for charitable events.

Feed & Fortify Community Organization is a not-for-profit organization that serves the homeless and hungry populations
in Central Florida. Feed & Fortify connected with Keiser University through Gateway Orlando (previously Semoran
Business Partnership). Keiser contributed to and its employees volunteered for a Feed & Fortify event to entertain and
distribute gifts to children in need. Gateway Orlando hosts a Trunk ‘o Treat at the Keiser University annual Scare Fair
Open House. Admission to both events is free with the contribution of a non-perishable food item. Keiser and Gateway
Orlando have donated the non-perishable food items to Feed & Fortify in the past. Keiser hosted a School Supply Drive
Event previously with Gateway Orlando. Now, the university hosts the event with Feed & Fortify, Mikasa Financial
Services, and Unik Title, LLC. Feed & Fortify donates the school supplies to Orange County Public Schools to children in
need. Feed & Fortify assumed responsibility for a toy drive, which a local businessman conducted as a “Secondhand
Santa.” Keiser previously contributed to the Secondhand Santa. Now, Keiser makes contributions to Feed & Fortify toy
drive. In additional to teaching students career fields for after graduation, Keiser also teaches its students characteristics
of leadership and charitable contributions.

In case Keiser University students ever have need of our organization’s services, Feed & Fortify would be pleased to offer
assistance. With the COVID-19 pandemic and because personal circumstances, Feed & Fortify assisted a Keiser
University student, who was evicted. Feed & Fortify was able to provide her a temporary place to stay for her and her
children, and additional resources. With the assistance of Feed & Fortify, the student was able to find a job and a more
permanent place to live. She was able to stay enrolled at Keiser. Hopefully, she will be able to graduate with her degree,
so she can continue to improve the quality of life for herself and her children.

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact me at 407-730-6102 or
feedandfortifyorg@gmail.com.

Thank you.
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\i"gdalia Maldonado
Chief Executive Officer
Feed & Fortify Community Organization





